
MUNICIPAL SERVICES COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES - APPROVED 

 

Monday, November 27, 2023   Held at MSD Office 

 

George Dzujna called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Members Present: Councilor George Dzujna (Chair); Councilor Ted Starkweather; 

Councilor Bob Desrochers; City Manager Judie Milner; MSD Director Justin Hanscom, Deputy 

Director Rocky Marsh 

 

George thanked all the members for attending this meeting. 

 

I. Approval of June 21, 2023 and October 16, 2023 MSD Committee minutes.  Ted made a 

motion and Bob 2 seconded.  Motion carried. 

 

II. Other Business:  Ted asked about plans for paving.  Justin said that the plan is for South 

Main to be done and see where the numbers are at after.  We also want to keep money 

in reserve to pave East and West Bow for when the water and sewer is complete.  

George asked if we someone lined up for paving and the response was not yet.  Ted 

asked about upcoming projects.  Paving South Main along with the water and sewer 

projects for East and West Bow.  The fix of the water main under the Sanborn Bridge 

which needs to be addressed before the main replacement on Bow Street.  Bob asked 

about looking into the purchase of a trash truck at the end of current contract.  Justin 

stated that 2 would need to be purchased but we could look.  Bob stated he thought 

the next contract might unaffordable due to Pinard being so much lower the first time.  

It was explained that Tony from Pinard was staying with Casella and hopefully that 

would help with their pricing.  Bob suggested that we look at putting cans on side of 

the road to reduce mileage. 

 

 

George made motion to adjourn.  Ted seconded.  Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 10:21 


